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Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Bod 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

Once again, MAD SCIENCE is back at Chedoke!  

We are looking forward to our Fall session beginning the week of October 23, 2017. 

Our Fall program will be offered on: 

Tuesdays starting October 24th to December 12th between 2:50-3:50PM 

Please register online at  www.hamilton.madscience.org  as soon as possible.  See below. 

 



Junior Boys Three Pitch Results 

 

Congrats! To our Junior Boys Three Pitch team who competed in a Tournament this week in 

Ancaster. Everyone had a great day on Tuesday, Sept. 19th. 

 

Results of the Day 

 

R.A. Riddell 16- Chedoke 0 

Chedoke 4—Helen Detwiler 2 

Chedoke 11—Flambourough Centre 1 

Ancaster Senior 5—Chedoke 3 

 

Team Members were: 

 

Matt F. 

Errick G. 

Avan P. 

Ethan B. 

Kirby C. 

LJ T. 

Marcus B. 

Kieran B. 

Jessy B. 

Gavin M. 

Sonny B. 

Ian M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opening soon will be our newest YMCA Child Care Centre located  within  

Chedoke Elementary School where we will be providing care for children from 18 months to 5 

Years. Please contact the YMCA Child Care Administrator at 905-317-4942 for registration  

information. 



Chedoke’s N24C Campaign makes the Mountain News! 
 

 
Hamilton's Chedoke elementary school fundraising for natural 
outdoor learning space 
Amphitheatre, log climbing structure to be part of $150,000 

project 

News Sep 15, 2017 by Gord Bowes Hamilton Mountain News  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read the entire article at: 

https://www.hamiltonnews.com/news-story/7557366-hamilton-s-chedoke-elementary-

school-fundraising-for-natural-outdoor-learning-space/ 

 

Dear Chedoke families, 

 

Mrs. Corbin Harper and I are wishing you a wonderful long weekend.  Friday, September 22nd is a PA Day and our 

Staff will be in the school learning and planning for the school year ahead.  

 

See you on September 25th.  

 

 

 

Priscilla Mochrie         Jo-Ann Corbin-Harper 

Principal          Vice-Principal 

 

   PICTURE DAY—October 2 

   RETAKES—October 30th 

 

     We invite you to follow us on  

     Twitter @Chedoke_HWDSB 
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